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Homework Section 3 – Reflection 

 The homework in section three proved to be somewhat useful in the performance of 

the exam. In reviewing the sections that were required to be completed for this exam, there 

wasn’t necessarily a direct correlation between the homework and the problems found on the 

exam. This included all the available problems within each of the chapters, so referencing a 

specific point within the text for clarification proved to be extremely difficult. While not every 

instance of what engineers do in the field is something straight out of a textbook, the shear 

amount of data, information, procedures, and governing policies provide more than enough 

insight to cover any gaps there would be for any of the day-to-day issues. With that, the 

homework did prove useful in that it will be a great reference point to come back to for future 

work. 


